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Calling all Grade 6 & 7 mathematics teachers* in Connecticut! Join the Connecticut Department of 
Education and REL Northeast & Islands for a free online workshop about Visual Access to Mathematics, 
a professional learning course with a focus on English learners/multilingual learners (ELs/MLs).  

In this workshop, participants will:
•	 Explore evidence-based strategies for supporting all students to use mathematical diagrams in their 

problem solving and communication.

•	 Learn about particular benefits of diagrams and other strategies for students who are English 
learners/multilingual learners.

•	 Access tasks, tools, and online apps that you can apply to your classroom.

•	 Gain early access: The workshop activities are a sample of the research-based Visual Access to 
Mathematics professional learning course that will be offered in Connecticut starting in 2024.

Interested?
•	 Register for the workshop: https://forms.gle/UkuV4Xrpsa6Hxxwe9  

Registrants will also be added to the interest list for the Visual Access to Mathematics professional 
learning course.

•	 Unable to attend the workshop?  Add your name to the interest list for the Visual Access to 
Mathematics professional learning course: https://forms.gle/UkuV4Xrpsa6Hxxwe9

•	 Questions?  Email Jennifer Michalek at Jennifer.Michalek@ct.gov or Megan Alubicki Flick at  
Megan.Alubicki@ct.gov at the Connecticut State Department of Education. For questions about Visual 
Access to Mathematics, email VAM@edc.org.

*Space permitting, we welcome mathematics coaches, administrators, and EL/ML teachers who 
collaborate with mathematics teachers to join this workshop as well.
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